
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

November 4, 2010
     The Gears
Present: Tim, Janet, Judy, Dick O., Rich A., Rich O., Lou, Barbara. Carol, Mike

Guests: Bob Marra and  Janet O'Bryant of the Everett Community Health Partnership
John McClousky of the Whidden Memorial Hospital, who will be inducted into Everett Rotary at our November 18th meeting.

Happenings

President Chris was absent.  Janet began the meeting and was relived when President-Elect Michael took over.  Janet was having flashbacks to the days when she was Rotary President!
Rev. Barbara paid a fine for her trip to Virginia with her college roommate.

Carol paid a happy dollar, as she finished packing her office, which she moved from Boston to Charlestown.  

Joe paid a happy dollar because he will not be seeing any more political ads.

No Meeting on Thursday, November 11th. 
Guest Speaker Bob Marra, Director of the Everett Community Health Partnership, a program directed by Cambridge Health Alliance,  provided the Club with an overview of the projects that the Partnership is directing throughout the City of Everett. In addition, Mr. Marra distributed a booklet that included information on the health and well-being of Everett citizens. 

Our very own Lester McLaughlin will be the guest speaker at our November 18th meeting.  Please make every effort to attend.  Lester will speak on fire investigation.

Board Meeting Highlights:

The Board met on Tuesday, November 9th at Cataldo Ambulance in Malden. President Chris did an exceptional job in keeping Board members focused. 

The Club will distribute gift cards during the holidays, and will join with Everett Kiwanis in its Turkey Giving Program.

Everett Rotary will celebrate its 90th year at a weekend away in April in Newport, Rhode Island. More details to follow.  

Apparently, when the Everett Rotary Club began, meetings were rotated amongst the businesses of members. In keeping with this tradition, the December 28th meeting will be held at the Hallmark Health Visiting Nurse Association and Hospice, Inc. at 178 Savin Street, Suite 300 in Malden.  The agency is located across from Glenridge Nursing Center and the former Malden Hospital.

We will be printing another Club Directory.  If your information has changed since last year, please notify President Chris or Dick O'Meara.  













